
Please pray for the  

people who are sick in 

our Parish especially:  

Frank Byrne, Barbara Kirk, 

Aart Kop, Joan Talbot, 

Judy Lewis, Joan Ranken, Narelle 

Connaughton, Norman Collins, 

Eunice Priestley, Marie Irwin, Reg 

Corbett, Marie McLean, Fr Kevin 

Murphy, Barry Stephens, Justin and 

Kylie, Lori-Anne Foran, Catherine 

Hulse, Peter Morgan, Jessica Mad-

den, Lynne Van der Sterren and 

Maureen Price. 

Altar Linen:  
May 

June 
Helen Kop 

Di Ebbelaar 
 

Counting:  29th May Rachel Glover Tony Monaghan 

Flowers:  2nd/3rd June Fay Goff Karen Motyka 

 

Saturday  

3rd June 

6pm 

Sunday  

4th June 

8am 

Sunday  

4th June 

10am 

Ministers 
Liz Hallahan 

Ron Parnell 

Jo Rummery 

Barry Hoban 

Jacqui Heffernan 

Han de Grave 

Readers 
David McCann 

Rheannan M 

Sue Riches 

Rite Downie 

Karen Hadley 

Paddy Pollock 

Rest In Peace 

We pray that God may welcome into 

glory those of our family and friends 

who have departed this life, especially 

Leon Pallamountagne and Margaret 

Pike. 

A Message from Fr John 

Has Jesus truly risen? This question hangs on how we respond to this question. Is it a matter of a historical 

event or a living reality? The Ascension brings these questions into sharper focus. We are called not just to 

believe because of what we have been told but who it is that we have experienced. Our faith is not a 

matter of just dusting off ancient tomes but it calls us into a living relationship with God. A God who cares 

so passionately about us that he does not want to see us destroy ourselves. At the heart of the matter is 

that we are called to see rightly so that our lives display what it means to be a disciple. To love the Lord 

your God with all your heart, with all your soul, with all your strength and your all your mind and to love 

your neighbour as yourself. This is not a faith which is theoretically possible it is one of practically applying 

ourselves to the proclamation of the Gospel by how we live our lives. We are called to be people who 

gather to celebrate the Good News in Word and Sacrament so that we can live the mission of being his 

disciples in the world. We are called to be disciples in every place, in every nation and in every age. 

What’s On Weekly 

Monday Mothers Prayer Group: 

      Broulee: Banksia Village, 9.30am 

      Moruya: Presbytery, 11.00am 

2nd & 4th Wednesday  

St Vinnies conference meet at 12.30pm 

Wednesday 

Eucharistic Adoration until 4pm 

Thursday  

Tuross Head Caring Group meet for a cup-

pa and a chat, Tuross Club, 10am - 12noon.     

Contact 0497 315 534. 

Friday  

Ladies Craft Group/Wrap With Love, meet 

in Presbytery, after Mass/10am 

Adoration/Prayer for Marriage, Families &                   

      Peace 7-8pm 

What’s On Monthly 

1st Thursday  

MenAlive group meeting in Presbytery11am 

2nd Thursday 

Mass at St Edmunds, Bodalla            9.00am 

1st Friday  

Anointing Mass    9.15am 

3rd Friday  

Mass at Banksia Village, Fr Murphy 10.30am 

1st Saturday  

Mass at Sacred Heart    9.15am 

Sacred Heart Parish, Moruya 
Moruya, Mossy Point, Broulee, Tuross Head, Congo, Bodalla 

Phone: 4474 2024 

Email: Moruya@cg.org.au 

Mail: PO Box 23, Moruya N.S.W..  2537 

Website: http://www.cg.org.au/moruya/Home.aspx 

Parish Office Hours. Tuesday to Thursday, 10am – 1pm 
Assistant Priest 
Fr. Dominic Byrne 

22nd - 28th May 

Monday 29th  Liturgy of the Word    9.15am 

Tuesday 30th  Mass       5.30pm 

Wednesday 31st  Mass       9.15am 

Followed by Eucharistic Adoration until 4pm 

Thursday 1st  Mass       9.15am 

Friday 2nd   Anointing Mass     9.15am 

Saturday 3rd  Mass       9.15am 

    Followed by Rosary   

    Reconciliation   10.30am 

    Vigil Mass      6.00pm 

Sunday 4th  Mass at The Pines, Tuross    8.00am 

    Mass             10.00am 

Parish Deacon Emeritus  
Rev. Paul Rummery 

Administrator 
Fr. John Armstrong 

PARISH SCHOOLS 

St Mary’s Primary School “In All Things May God Be Glorified” 
Principal: Mr. Mick Lowe. 44742817 

Carroll College – Regional Co-educational “Learning For Life” 
Principal: Mr. Steve Bath. 4471 5600  

Parish Secretary  
Mrs. Rachel Glover 

Important Dates 

June 

13th Finance & PPC meeting 

14th Sub Committee meeting re:   

 Fr John’s farewell 

18th Farewell Celebration 

24th Confirmation with Fr Tony Percy 

Where is Fr John this week? 

Tuesday, Thursday and Sunday in Moruya. 

Wednesday, Friday and Saturday in  

Batemans Bay. 
 

Where is Fr Dominic this week? 

Wednesday and Friday in Moruya. 

Tuesday and Thursday in Batemans Bay. 

On retreat 4th - 10th June. 

Tithe/Planned Giving Renewal 

The new envelopes have arrived!! If you would like to join the planned giving 

or update your pledge please fill in the forms provided or contact Rachel at 

the Parish Office, 44742024 or Moruya@cg.org.au . Pledging an amount each 

week/year helps the parish budget for the following year. 

Fr John’s farewell will be held on Sunday, 18th June after Mass 

at St Mary’s PAC with everyone bringing a plate to share e.g. 

spring rolls, sausage rolls, quiche, pizza pinwheels etc. Tea, cof-

fee and a cake will be supplied for supper. For more information 

please contact Shane Madden on 44715453 or Rachel at Parish 

office 44742024. 

The sub committee for Fr John’s farewell met on Tuesday, 23rd May in 

the Presbytery. The following decisions were made: 

Everyone to bring a plate to share - there will  not be a sausage sizzle. 

A retiring collection will be held after each Mass on Saturday 17th & 

Sunday 18th June at both Moruya  and Tuross Masses.  

Need for volunteers to help set up Sunday 18th time TBC at follow up 

meeting. 

R.S.V.P. by 13th June by phone or coupon to Rachel or Shane. 

Next meeting 14th June at 10am in the Presbytery - everyone welcome. 

Recent Appeals: 

We received the following donations to these recent appeals: 

Good Friday Appeal  $   921.60 

Project Compassion  $1,029.65 

Good Shepherd Appeal $   100.00  

The Parish contributed to the Good Shepherd Appeal by  

donating $900.00. 

Thank you for your continued generosity. 
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